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Dear parents and carers 
Thank you to all the parents who came to our Eid parties. It was lovely to see mothers and  
fathers in school, sharing delicious food, chatting and relaxing. 
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward 
Headteacher 

Bagel Station in KS2  
The Bagel Station is open 8.20 until 8.30. 
Be on time for a free bagel! 

Transition to Secondary School Webinar for Parents and Carers of Year 6 children  
Zoom 60 minute webinar  
 https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-transition-from-year-6-to-secondary-school-
universal-tickets-602552449597 

Performing in the Royal Albert Hall.  
What an unforgettable evening! 
The KS2 choir performed in front of hundreds of people 
as part of the Camden Music Festival. They sang alongside 
all the primary and secondary schools in Camden. 
The musical talent on display was remarkable. 
A big thank you to Artur, our music teacher, for preparing 
the children so well. 
Thank you to all the parents who came along to have a 
good time and support your child. 
We try to give our children as many opportunities as  
possible to experience the best that London has to offer.  
This really was a great opportunity for them. 
 
On 30th June Artur will be taking the school band to  
perform at a concert in Regent High School. 

Class photographs 
Thursday 18th May. 
Send your child in correct school uniform! 

Dates for your diary ….. 
18 May Class photographs 
29 May—2 June Half Term 
12 June –30 June Race to Health  
16 June Word Aware Day 
5 July Sports Day in Grange Park 
20 July Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 
21 July Last day of term 

Taking your child out of school in term time 
Please make sure that your child attends school every day, unless they are really too ill to come 
to school. Every day counts and when children are taken out of school they miss out on their 
education. 

Breaking News ………….Kingsgate is in the top 1% of schools in England for our 
2022 results in our Year 4 times table check! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-transition-from-year-6-to-secondary-school-universal-tickets-602552449597
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/supporting-transition-from-year-6-to-secondary-school-universal-tickets-602552449597


Kingsgate Year 3 and 4 Football team 

 

Well done to our Y3&Y4 football teams who played 

in the Camden School qualifiers at Hampstead 

Heath this week. Both teams played really well and 

our girls team have qualified for the finals next 

week. 

 
 

This term in science, Y1 are learning about animals. Last week the farm visited school. Nursery and Y1 
children got to hold lots of different types of animals, including goats, rabbits, chickens and snakes! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


